Jor the children

2" May 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Tomorrow all the children will be having class photos. Due to this, every class will
need to come in normal school uniform and NOT PE kit. The children will still do PE, but this will be
adapted appropriately due to the changes for tomorrow.

On Friday we will go to St. Andrews’ Church for a community service. Norwich Class will lead this,
and all are welcome to attend at 2.30 p.m.

Next week is SATs week for Year 6 and as part of the week they have the opportunity to attend school
early for a special breakfast if you have not notified the school of your child’s attendance, please do
this as soon as possible.

On Friday 12™ at 2.20p.m the children will go onto the field, and we will have a Coronation
Celebration. As part of this, we will serve the children cakes and a drink. After that, we will sing a
special ‘Coronation Song’ followed by some songs from the school choir and finally a traditional
Maypole Dance. Parents are welcome to join us an the field from 2.20 p.m. to enjoy the event. The
PTFA will be offering refreshments for parents on the day. Please gather by the top gate for entry
onto the field. Also, as part of the day, we are doing a whole school picnic at lunchtime. There will be
no hot lunches on that day.

This week there are roadworks on St John’s Close and would advise you not to park there. Please use
other areas such as the village hall which are far safer and have less congestion.

Finally, in a few weeks we will be taking part in the Leasingham Scarecrow Festival and would be
grateful if anyone has some straw they can donate to help with the making of the scarecrows. Thank
you

Yours sincerely

;A

Mr D W Hodgson
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